
From: Irene  
Sent: Tuesday, May 9, 2023 5:59:28 PM 
To: Kenneth Chou <kchou@cityofsanmateo.org>; Planning Commission 
<PlanningCommission@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Dennis Lee  
Subject: Re: 5/9 Planning Commission Meeting 329 Greenfield Ave Appeal  
  
Hi Kenneth,    
 
Appreciate your suggestion but don’t really have anyone who can help with the meeting. Can you ask 
the Commission on our behalf for a continuance?  
 
To the Planning Commission: 
 
I’m Irene Lee, wife of Dennis Lee. Dennis has some medical issues and is currently in the hospital. We 
are requesting the Planning Commission for a continuance. Thank you.  

Irene 




